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Step 1) Fold in half 
diagonally and unfold.

Step 2) Fold the sides to 
the center line.

Step 3) Flip the model 
around.

Step 4) Fold the top point 
down.

Step 5) Fold the flap 
upwards to create a pleat.

Step 6) Flip the model 
around.

Step 7) Fold the top point 
to the bottom of the 
folded color portion.

Step 8) Fold the flap 
upwards to create a pleat.

Step 9) Fold the bottom 
corner to the bottom of 
the folded color portion.

Step 10) Fold the flap 
down to create a pleat.

Step 11) Fold the top 
corner down to the 
bottom of the pleat.

Step 12) Fold the entire 
model in half and rotate it.
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Step 13) Fold one layer of 
the model over. The top 
portion of the fold goes 
underneath the flap. The 
fold should be perpendic-
ular to the bottom edge.

Step 14) Make a similar 
fold as step 13 on the 
back side.

Step 15) Pull out the nose 
and tail slightly.

Completed model !


